
 
Dear 4K Friends, 
  
It’s almost time to start 4K and we are so excited 
to see you!  
  
We are going to have so much fun together.  
We will sing songs and read stories and make 
new friends.    
  
Our classroom is all set up with fun things to do.   
We have paint and glue and blocks and books.  
We can’t wait to see you!  
  
Your Teachers,  
  
Ms. Anne and Ms. Jacintta 


